
July 30, 2014

Lindsey Phillips

Source Water Program Coordinator

Nebraska Department of Environmental Quality

1200 N Street, Suite 400

Lincoln, Nebraska  68509



RE: 2013 grant
Dear Ms. Phillips:

To date the City of Lexington has expended $9,497.71 of the 2013 grant funds. Attached is a report detailing the expenditures. 
If you have any question regarding the City of Lexington’s report, or require additional information, I encourage you to contact me.
Sincerely,

Bill Brecks
City of Lexington

